HELL'S HALF ACRE NEWSLETTER

134TH ASSAULT HELICOPTER COMPANY "THERE WILL NEVER BE ANOTHER."

JANUARY 2024

Greetings everyone and Happy New Year. I am sorry for the long gap since the last Hell's Half Acre Newsletter. The last newsletter was sent out in May 2023 I had to stop the newsletter to concentrate on our websites improvement. It looks like whenever I find a new coding idea that

OUR 20^{TH} ANNUAL REUNION WILL BE IN GATLINBURG, TN.

(Reunion details are posted on our website).

seems great, another one appears. I often redo our pages because I want them to be flawless. You'll notice by checking the daily WhatsNew pages, that my entries sometimes look similar. I'm not being pessimistic; I just really appreciate how the site is changing. I fully support the "What if I change this" statement.

I added the above text box as a reminder of the upcoming 20th Annual Reunion. This year's reunion is hosted by Don Newman. A few days ago I added some videos and the reunion registration form to the LZ Gatlinburg page. Keep dropping by to stay current in regards to the reunion.

You'll note that I removed the Roster Update page. I think it was not popular because of the

"This form is not secure" message. The message is wrong and caused by some coding error in php. As a matter of fact, the form is secure, indicated by the s in https. You have my email address. Use it if your status has changed. You can email me anytime. By the way, I keep getting bounced email messages when sending emails. If your email address has changed, please let me know the new one. The current distribution list keeps shrinking.

You'll notice a change in many of the page backgrounds. Been changing the page backgrounds with an animated US flag. Bit of a slow process since there are so many pages.

If you recognize someone in our many photos and the tag is "Whois ##, please contact me with the photo number and Whois number. Also, if I've tagged anyone incorrectly, again, contact me.

I would really appreciate you sending some Then N Now photo's for the ThenNNow section. Also, if you have in country photos and wish to share, send them along as well.

I once again quote Stan Gauge referring to the 134th AHC as, "maybe the best there ever was". We should expect our website "The best there is". My intent is to make it so.

One more thing, I still have some Challenge Coins. If you'd like to purchase some, please let me know.

